March 15, 2004

RE: THREE-YEAR WIND TURBINE MORATORIUM 

Dear Neighbors,

We need your support now.  For over a year, the Glebe Mountain Group has spent hundreds of hours evaluating the large-scale wind turbine project proposed for 3.5 miles of the Glebe Mountain ridgeline. Many aspects of the proposed project require extensive impact studies including economic, environmental, electrical, health and safety, wildlife habitat, noise, bird and bat kills, water quality, visual and lighting, etc.

We are convinced that large-scale wind projects on Vermont’s ridgelines must be reviewed very carefully.  The developer, Catamount Energy LLC, is planning to apply for an Act 248 permit as early as September, 2004.

Please sign the enclosed three-year moratorium petition by March 31, 2004 if you feel that Vermont should not rush to judgment on this important issue.

Thank you for your support.

Respectfully,

Sam Lloyd

Jim Wilbur

Co-Chairmen 
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P.O. Box 2087

South Londonderry, VT 05155

www.glebemountaingroup.org
Tel. & Fax: 802-824-4493 

E-mail: postmaster@glebemountaingroup.org

